## **ADAMS COUNTY HAS A NEW TREASURER!**

Dear Citizens of Adams County,

It is my sincere honor and privilege to serve as your new Treasurer. I bring the necessary education and experience to successfully manage your tax dollars. My primary commitment to you includes protecting and growing the assets of Adams County.

The team in the Treasurer's office and I want to thank you, the citizens of Adams County, for voting for the new Government Center. Fifteen departments, previously located in numerous locations, have been consolidated into one building. This new center will offer us greater opportunities to serve you.

Although there are changes to the Treasurer's office, you will continue to be served by the same experienced people who have served you for decades.

Thank you for your support.

I look forward to working for you!

Brigitte C. Grimm

Brigitte C. Grimm Adams County Treasurer